
Minutes of the Fort LeBoeuf Historical Society General Meeting 

May 23, 2018 

The meeting was called to order by President, Judy Nelson. All 
members in attendance recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  

The minutes of the April meeting were read and approved.  

There was no Treasurer’s report.  

No Judson House report.  

Eagle Hotel report-gift shop is open and we have people working. Still 
looking for people interested in helping. We are waiting for the 
estimate from Simonian Electric. 

Museum-we have received $5,000 for building the forge.   

Washington Park-trees and bushes have been planted. Water line and 
meter will be installed soon.  

Tombstone Cleaning-Ed reported that the class went extremely well.  

Golf Outing-Ed indicated that he is trying to get sponsorships. By next 
month, he should have the final info. 

Gene asked about the Historical Society obtaining grants.  

The question was asked re: if we had obtained a bid for repairing the 
back porch at the Judson House. At this point `no’. To do work you have 
to carry a $1 million liability policy.  

Norm Whipple asked about moving the fort from the Judson House to 
the 3rd floor at the Eagle. He would like a committee to determine the 
best way to move it. Norm is going to get model experts to look at the 
fort. He is heading the committee to move the fort.  

John Chizmar has tickets to participate in the white elephant sale.  



Gene made a motion to adjourn, Jack seconded. Meeting adjourned.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Sandy Williams 

 

 


